
From: Edwards, Valerie A <Valerie.A.Edwards@hud.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2022 2:25 PM 
To: FASAB <FASAB@gao.gov> 
Cc: Guilford, William E <William.E.Guilford@hud.gov> 
Subject: FASAB- ED Technical Release on Omnibus Amendments Due May 31st, 2022 
 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click on any links or open any attachments unless you trust 
the sender and/or know the content is safe. If you are suspicious of the e-mail, click on the 
Report Suspicious Emails button. 

Good afternoon, 
 
The Department of Housing and Urban Development officially reviewed the FASAB  ED Technical Release 
on Omnibus Amendments for comment and we agree with the board’s recommendations. 
 
Thanks for the opportunity to provide comments and recommendations. 
 
Very respectfully, 
 
Valerie A. Edwards 
Senior Staff Accountant | Financial Policy & Procedures Division  
Office of the Chief Financial Officer (OCFO) 
Department of Housing and Urban Development 
451 7th St. S.W. Room 3210 | Washington, DC 20410 
Tel:  (202)-402-3552 | Email: valerie.a.edwards@hud.gov 
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